
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         

 
 
 

Pathway to Recovery  
Monthly Communication – Grace Manor 

 July 2021 
Dear Residents and Families, 

 

Welcome to the second addition of our Pathway to Recovery Plan Monthly Communication. Our 

goal is to continue to support resident wellness, and share some feel good stories through our 

Journey of Recovery together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preparing Our Gardens 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horticultural Therapy is a proven professional practice using plants and gardening to 

improve both mental and physical health. The residents at Grace Manor have been busy 

planting and maintaining the gardens both at Grace Manor 1 South, the Atrium Patio, and 

the balconies on each home area! 

 

 

 

Rogers: “Identifying Digital Needs of Residents in Long-Term Care Homes” Study 
 
Our residents have completed their participation in the Rogers Study. Over the course of the 6 weeks, 

residents became more comfortable using the tablet and applications. Feedback from residents so far has 

been quite positive.  



 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Grace Manor, we have implemented a daily Outdoor Patio Schedule for the Atrium Garden 

where residents are able to enjoy the patio space based on their home area’s time slot with Essential 

Caregivers, Staff, or Independently (where possible). Additionally, our Outdoor Patio’s on each 

home area have been opened for Residents can enjoy a breath of fresh air at any time. Residents 

and. W 

BBQ DAYS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With summer in full swing, we so excited about getting out and enjoying the glorious 

weather! Each resident home area gets to enjoy a BBQ lunch in the Atrium Patio area.   

Seniors Month – Celebrating Sports 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We celebrated Seniors Month in June. A resident and staff favorite was Sports Day! We clearly 

have some Blue Jays fan’s at Grace Manor!  



 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reintroducing Volunteers at Grace Manor 

 

We are so excited to reintroduce volunteers into Grace Manor. We have 

been waiting for this moment over the past year and half and are so happy to 

welcome volunteers back into our home! If you or someone you know is 

interested in volunteering at either Grace or Faith Manor, please contact Raji 

Syan at 905-463-7002 ext. 5225 OR Raji.Syan@hch.ca. 

 

Celebrating New Faith Manor 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On July 15, 2021 our sister’s at Faith Manor made the move to their new home. Faith Manor 

Family Council donated gift bags for all Faith Manor residents to celebrate the move, and 

also generously donated one for each Grace Manor Resident to celebrate with them! Our 

residents watched the move live on Chanel 990.  
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